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Annual Sock Burn and Treasure Swap at Oak Harbor Marina (April 17, 2021) 

Thanks to all who gathered to celebrate the beginning of this year’s sailing season. Joan and Ed Criscuolo, our 

hosts, organized a lovely get-together. To kick off, we excitedly traded anything and everything boat related 

and let’s just say some of us scored real treasures!  

  

Joan updated us on the club’s happenings and Bob Morrow officiated the election of the incoming 2021 

officers. You can find the full list with contact information in the footer of this newsletter. Thank you, Joan, for 

being a commodore in an unprecedented (thanks Covid!) 2020 sailing (thanks Zoom!) season. We appreciate 

everything you have done for the club!  
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And here is to burning socks! Strengthened by a rich array of yummy dishes, we gathered around a small fire 

and indeed, burned socks. Reading of the “Ode to the Sock Burners” by Jefferson Holland kicked off this 

annual tradition. Again, thanks to all who came to this gathering. What a nice time of sharing and planning of a 

successful sailing season on the Chesapeake Bay and beyond.  
 

  
 

Coming Up Next 

 

Upcoming events: check out our website at www.cbpsa.org for 

updates regarding our 2021 events. We appreciate those who offered 

to host events. If you are interested in coordinating a get-together (on 

water or land), please reach out to the Commodore at 

josnyder@comcast.net.  

Club gear: be on the look out for information about ordering custom 

accessories (e.g., with club burgee and logo on t-shirts and hats). 

 

 

Stay Safe and SAIL ON! 
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